

Linton Primary School

Newsletter •

4th August 2022

Volume 11 - 2022

Respect Responsibility



Priae



* 1

28 Adair Street
Linton Vic 3360
Phone: 5344 7341
Mobile: 0429 694 011
linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au
website:

www.lintonps.vic.edu.au

Important Dates	
Friday, 5 th August	Glasses for Kids Program Visit
Friday, 12 th	Student Free Day (Staff Professional Practice Day)
Thursday, 18 th	School Photos
Monday, 22 nd	Sov. Hill Excursion
22 nd – 26 th	Book Week!



Linton PS is a Child Safe School

School Bank Details

Parents wishing to make payments via direct deposit: BSB: 063838

Account: 10018078 Please use student or family name in the reference field.

WHAT A TERM!

From the Principal:

Things have been a little quieter this week at school as illness has kept several students and staff away. We thank all families who have continued to keep everyone safe and healthy by keeping students at home when they are unwell. It has been a busy but enjoyable week for all our staff. Students must be commended for 'rolling' with the changes that we have had to make. Well done!



Glasses For Kids Program

Staff from this program will be on-site tomorrow - Friday 5th August. Thanks to everyone who has returned forms for this.

Excursions and activities

We are excited to confirm two more activities that we can add to our important dates for this term:

- Sovereign Hill Book Week excursion Monday, 22nd August
- Tabloid Sports Day Thursday, 8th September

More information for these events will be sent home in the coming weeks.

RAT Testing

If your family requires any RAT tests, please contact the office at school 😊



Maths Games

'Target Number' has been a much-loved maths game for a few of our students at school this term and they asked me to share the instructions with families! Please find a sheet explaining the instructions at the back of the newsletter. Our teaching staff would love to know how families go with the game at home – you can make it as simple or tricky as you wish.

COVID Safe measures

Our extra delivery of air filters arrived late last term and are set up in all spaces within our school. As the weather (hopefully) fines up, students and staff will continue to make the most of our outdoor learning spaces within the school.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club is on each Friday @ 8:30 am with Janenne. All students are welcome 😊



Student Work

Beetroot boosts sporting performance



HEALTH If you've got a big sporting comp coming up, you might want to put beetroot on your menu after Australian researchers found the vegetable can give athletes a competitive edge

After reading this article on Kids News, students were challenged to create a 'superhero' who had powers activated by drinking beetroot juice! Here is Liam's story starter that he was very proud of:

"One hot summer day at a beetroot farm in Japan, beetroots were being picked. One was dropped by a clumsy farmer into a radioactive pool. Out came a beetroot with a face..."

Kids News is a great resource that students and families might like to check out at home – use this QR code →







Prospective Family School Tours

If there are any families interested, we welcome you to come along and see our beautiful school.

Personal tours for prospective families are available by appointment and can be made by calling or emailing the school (5344 7341 / linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au).

Staff emails

Miss S. – <u>kirsty.sizeland@education.vic.gov.au</u> Miss Mitchell - erin.mitchell@education.vic.gov.au Mr Robinson – stuart.robinson@education.vic.gov.au School email - linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Appreciation

I appreciate our school community for their flexibility when things need to change and the care they show each other.

As always if you have any issues or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school, myself personally or your child's classroom teacher.

Have a great week!

Stuart Robinson (**) **Acting Principal**







One Liners!

F-2 - All junior students have been working hard to improve their writing stamina this week! Well done 😊

3-6 - Students have been learning about bridge making in science, experimenting with different materials and structures!



You are invited!

Linton PS Tabloid Sports

What – a fun, morning of games and activities





Where - Linton Recreation Reserve

When - Thursday, 8th September - 9:30 am - 12:30 pm



Register - email linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Questions - Stuart Robinson (Acting Principal) - 5344 7341



